
From: JoAnne Bousquet
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Lifelong Resident Opposing Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 8:31:24 AM

JoAnne Bousquet
37 Quimby Road
Sanbornton, NH 03269

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I already submitted my letter, but I had forgot to add that I was born and raised in New Hampshire.
And I would hope that those of us that have been lifelong residents, our opinions and views are
seriously considered. I do not want the eyesore in our beautiful State.

Sincerely,
JoAnne Bousquet
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